March 5, 2013

Dear Project Stakeholder

The City of Bend will hold an open house to share the concepts and plans of the Riverside Franklin Pedestrian and Bicycling Infrastructure Project.

City staff will share the preliminary design and concept, your input is important when finalizing the plans.

Please attend a public meeting to learn more about the project impact [541] 389-2245 FAX and schedule of construction.



**PUBLIC WORKS** 

PO Box 431 BEND, OR 97701 [541] 317-3000 TEL

BENDOREGON.GOV

575 NE 15TH STREET

## NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING/OPEN HOUSE

JIM CLINTON Thursday, March 14th, 2013 Date: Mavor

JODIE BARRAM Time: 4:30 PM to 6:30 PM Mayor Pro Tem

VICTOR CHUDOWSKY Place: Bend City Hall - Council Chambers City Councilor

Doug Knight To learn more about this project before the meeting you may go on line City Councilor

to: www.riversidefranklin.com SALLY RUSSELL

City Councilor I look forward to seeing you at the meeting and working with you on the MARK CAPELL project.

City Councilor SCOTT RAMSAY City Councilor

Sincerely,

**ERIC KING** City Manager

PAUL RHEAULT Heidi Lansdowne, P.E. Public Works Director Principal Engineer, Project Manager

City of Bend Engineering and Infrastructure Planning

Public Works Building 575 NE 15<sup>th</sup> Street Bend, OR 97701

The meeting site is accessible. People with disabilities needing information or services in an accessible format may contact the City Manager's Office at (541) 388-5505, (541) 312-8478 (TTY), (800) 750-1232 (OR Relay Service) or e-mail: ADA@ci.bend.or.us.